[bookmark: _GoBack]I have been working with Josh and ACMI for more than two years and have had a great relationship with all of them.  They are very professional with everything they do for me.  When I need them they always come through in the time allotted or before and the work done is always exactly what I asked for.  In the future I hope to do a lot more work with them because of the ease of dealing with this company and the professionalism they bring to the table.  Thanks to them my job is much easier.  Thank you very much Josh and all the guys at ACMI.  Steve Paynter at Banner Supply.
